CITY OF MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION Lower Level Conference Room – February 3, 2016 – 5:30 p.m.

Mayor Diana Broderson called the meeting for the City Council's budget review session for Wednesday, February 3, 2015, to order at 5:30 p.m. Councilmembers present were Rehwaldt, Fitzgerald, Natvig, Saucedo, Bynum, Harvey, and Spread. Also present were City Administrator Gregg Mandsager, Finance Director Nancy Lueck, Street Maintenance Supervisor Randy Howell, Vehicle Maintenance Supervisor Randy Moeller, Building & Grounds Supervisor Stan O'Brien, Sewer Maintenance Supervisor Matt Chandler, Fire Chief Jerry Ewers, and retired Public Works Director Randy Hill

Department budgets discussed included Public Works Administration, Engineering, Roadway Maintenance, Traffic Control, Snow and Ice, Street Cleaning, Building & Grounds, Collection & Drainage, Storm Water, Equipment Services, and Equipment Replacement.

With no further comments concerning the budget preparation material, comments were solicited from Councilmembers.

The meeting adjourned at 8:09 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregg Mandsager City Administrator